
Wareham Recycling Committee 
Town Hall - 54 Marion Road - Wareham, MA 02571 

MINUTES –June 15, 2022 – Meeting via Zoom 
 
Present: Ann Marie Brooks, Amanda Cobb, Jennifer Gady, Earl Russell 
Also Present: Coordinator Marilyn Russell, Selectman Liaison Ronald Besse 
 

Meeting called to order 6:31pm by Ms. Gady. 
 

MINUTES:  
 

Reviewed minutes of May 18 meeting - Ms. Brooks moved to accept, Ms. Gady seconded. Roll call vote 
Brooks-Y, Cobb-Y, Gady-Y, E. Russell-Y. Accepted 4-0-0. 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT (Earl Russell): 
 

Town Article Account:   $805.12 
Revolving Fund  $3,218.83 
Grant   $8,895.91 
Ms. Russell has used grant money to pay for 6 composters, ABC tipping fees, and tire disposal. 
 

Ms. Cobb moved to accept the Treasurer’s Report; Ms. Brooks seconded. Approved by roll call vote: 
Brooks-Y, Cobb-Y, Gady-Y, E. Russell-Y. Accepted 4-0-0. 
  

COORDINATOR’S REPORT (Marilyn Russell): 
 

Ms. Russell has submitted another grant, which may take months to a year to receive. 
 

OTHER BUSINESS: 
 

• Shredding event - Ms. Cobb has tentatively scheduled Great White Shred for Saturday, October 
22, pending approval of paperwork by Mass DOT and possible conversation with Wareham 
Schools re bus driver training. 

• Trex Plastic Bag initiative - Ms. Gady has received containers to collect plastic for the Trex 
Challenge and has volunteered to deliver the collected bags to Stop & Shop in Fairhaven. We will 
have 6 months (until Dec. 4, 2022) to collect 500 lbs. of plastic bags and wrap. Ms. 
Brooks wondered if boat “shrink wrap” would be eligible, and Ms. Gady will find out. 
 

Next meeting date TBD – will possibly skip the month of July. 
 

Ms. Brooks moved to adjourn; Ms. Gady seconded. Roll call vote Brooks-Y, Cobb-Y, Gady-Y, E. Russell-Y. 
4-0-0. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:25pm. 
 

Documents referenced/reviewed in this meeting:  
 

• Minutes of May 18 Recycling Committee Meeting 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
_________________________ 
Amanda Cobb, Secretary 
 
The foregoing minutes were submitted to the Town Clerk on September 22, 2022 
 


